BOARD MEETING - AUGUST 11, 2015 HEAD PRO'S REPORT

1. COACHES UPDATE FOR AUGUST 2015:

GLENN: 65% OF LESSON'S ARE MEMBER'S.

83% OF LESSON'S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

SHELLEY: 25% OF LESSON'S ARE MEMBER'S.

35% OF LESSON'S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

2. SUMMER CAMP'S SUMMARY FOR JULY:

WE HAVE HAD APPROX. 75 KIDS ENROLLED SO FAR.

OVER 85% ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

WE HAVE COMPLETED 4 CAMPS OUT OF 8.

AUGUST LOOKS EVEN BUSIER.

3. CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR CLUB CHAMPION:

PATRICK WALKER WON A VERY DIFFICULT
TOURNAMENT LAST WEEKEND AGAINST 7 OTHER
LOWER MAINLAND CLUB CHAMPIONS AND HAS NOW
BEEN AWARDED A WILDCARD INTO THE QUALIFYING
PORTION OF THE \$100,000 ODLUM BROWN
PROFESSIONAL TOURNAMENT.
PATRICK DEFEATED 2 WORLD RANKED PLAYERS IN 1

DAY TO SEAL THE VICTORY.

4. I WILL BE AWAY COMPETING AT THE SENIOR NATIONALS IN MONTREAL FROM AUGUST 13th - 22nd.